SEPAG... MEETING

Wednesday, May 15th @6pm

Eileen Abbott Central Admin Bldg, Washington Township

Becoming Your Child's Best Advocate: IEP Tips for Parents Throughout the School Year

- Communication strategies
 - Advocacy best practices
 - Helpful resources
 - Ask the Advocate Q&A!

Mary Beth Gilliland is a non-attorney education advocate who combines her experience as a special education teacher and IEP parent, with her professional training through the Council of Parent Attorneys and Advocates (COPAA). She is the author of Special Education Savvy: The Mom's Guide to Mindest and Effective Advocacy Throughout the IEP Journey. You can learn more and connect with Mary Beth at www.marybethgilliland.com

